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based on our changing world
already a major global crisis. There are new and more sustainable resources available and we need to adapt to them 
radioactive waste. They also face an uncertain future due to the impact of nuclear energy on climate change, which is 
I am a parent of three young children  and I am concerned about the future of my children and leaving them with legacy 

renewal of the NB Power Point Lepreau Nuclear Generating Station.
Please consider this email my written intervention to the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission, regarding the licence 


